
 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO PUBLIC ACCESS 

FOR BID OPENING 

 

 The Borough of Oakland is scheduled to open bids for a project entitled 

“OAKLAND SENIOR CENTER EMERGENCY GENERATOR” on Tuesday, 

April 7, 2020 at 11am in the Borough Hall Conference Room, 1 Municipal Plaza, 

Oakland, NJ 07419. 

 In accordance with the Local Public Contracts Law, bid openings are 

open to the general public.  However, due to the COVID-19 health emergency 

and the need for proper social distancing, Borough Hall is currently closed to the 

public.  Therefore, any interested party may call 201-644-7801 at 11am on April 

7, 2020 to listen live to the Bid Opening. 

 The Borough of Oakland apologizes for any inconvenience and 

appreciates your cooperation during this health emergency. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


